
GATOR DOC PERIODICAL 
January 2019 

UF Internal Medicine Newsletter 

Want to be featured in the next Gator Doc periodical? We are looking for contributors and photos! 
#SelfiesWithSahil will be prioritized. Email Faith Villanueva at faith.villanueva@medicine.ufl.edu! 

Team of the Month: Night Team! 

Get to know your December Intern and Resident of the Month! 

Jerin George, PGY-2 
• Where are you from? Zephyrhills, FL 

• Jobs prior to medicine? Produce Associate at Winn Dixie  

• Favorite superhero? Goku from Dragonball Z 

• Favorite song to listen to on wards? Africa - Toto 

• Favorite rotation in residency so far? CCU and MICU 

• Best thing about Gainesville? Gameday! 

Mohammed (AKA Mo) Elzeneini, PGY-1 
• Where are you from? Far away - Egypt 

• As a child, what did you want to be when you “grew up”? A world leader, 
someone who saves the world.  

• Favorite superhero? Batman 

• Favorite rotation in residency so far? My first, Gold Medicine! (Editors note: with 
Kelsey, Matt Wilde, Faith, and Dr. Edwards LOL) 

• Best thing about Gainesville? Such a small city you keep bumping into people 
you know. 

St. Augustine! 

Professor Hossein! 

MGI! 

Closing the Loop 

New at the VA! 
 

Unit clerks keep a lists of nurses with their patient assignments and 
extensions for that day. 
 

Teams can stop by the nursing unit and make copes for the whole 
team so they can call nurses directly instead of having to call the clerk 
all day! 

Changes to make your life easier by the Quality and Efficiency Council 

FRIM Gingerbread House building! 

Congratulations to the team of the month for December!  
 

Shands: 

▪ AOD: Sarah Pang, Deep Banerjee, Faith Villanueva 

▪ Cardiology: Christopher Perry, Patrick Stoner, Michael 
Ladna 

▪ IMC: Will Walker, Marie Claire Lamb, David Moshe 

▪ Cross-cover: Tyler Culpepper, Michael Langston 
VA: 

▪ Cross-cover: Rosette Charles, Vik Singh 
 

Celebratory championship belt proudly displayed in the 94 
call room, the most frequently cleaned team room in all of 
Shands! 

Hail to our future chiefs! 

This month, our future chief residents were selected from the 
PGY-2 class! 

 

Robert Case 

Sarah Pang 

Jerin George 

Deep Banerjee 

 

They will serve as the four chief residents for the 2020-2021 
academic year. Be sure to shower them with well-deserved 
praise when you see them! 

Post-night shift biscuit team! 

MICU Silver Team! Resident Wellness, ft. Sarah Pang! 

Haile Farmer’s Market! Hey, it’s Martin! 

Intern Appreciation, ft. Ahmed Ouni! 

First annual intern appreciation day: January 15, 2019! 

Thanks, interns, we love you all! 

I think he ate the entire box! 

Martin wants you! For pulmonary/CC. 

#SelfiesWithStandley 

Seasons greetings! 

Chris Little’s bachelor party! 

End of a successful interview season! FRIM discussion with Dr. Conti! 

Pelican vs. Ladna 


